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Last week we had a very interesting and inspiring story from Brad 

Manera, Senior Historian and Curator of the ANZAC War Memorial 

in Hyde Park, who took us through the multi-decade long story 

about Teddy Sheehan who became the first Royal Australian Navy 

service person to receive the Victoria Cross. Brad was thanked by 

Past President Charlie Barnett. 

 
 
This coming week our guest speakers will be Ian Jackson & Margot 
Whitfield who will be talking with us about Pacific Dermatology. 
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TUESDAY 16th November – the Club meeting will be face-to-

face at the Mosman Rowers commencing at 12.45pm.  Please 

contact Dom if you wish to have video access.  

Acknowledgement of Country 
We acknowledge the Borogegal and Cammeraigal people as the 
traditional custodians of the land on which our Club meets. We pay 
our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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RECOGNITION FROM THE ROTARY FOUNDATION 
FOR CHARLIE BARNETT 
 
At our last Club meeting President Mark Wallis presented Past President Charlie 
Barnett with a Paul Harris Ruby Pin in recognition of his personal contributions to the 
Rotary Foundation. This followed Charlie’s receiving four sapphire pins!  Well done 
Charlie and thank you very much for your wonderful on-going support. 
 

 

 
 
 
BILL WALKER’S BOOK 
  
A correction to the title of Bill’s Book (see OoZoO of 2nd November). The complete 
title is : “Hard Yards, The Life and Times of a Third World Plastic Surgeon”. It is 
selling for $31.75 but Bill is making the book available to Rotarians for $25. Please 
contact Clare Stockdale if you need further information. 
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SUPPORT FOR WOMEN AND CHILDREN FIRST 
 
Please see attached letter and thanks to Past President Derek Andrew for arranging 
this delivery of phones. 
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UPDATE ON FUTURE CLUB ACTIVITIES 
 
Please indicate your interest in joining or participating in the following activities. You 
can send your input to Dom Rabu. 

1. Christmas lunch for members & their guests at the Royal Sydney Yacht 
Squadron at Kirribilli. We are just waiting for availability from the Squadron so 
watch this space. 

2. First aid/CPR course which could be run as part of an extended Tuesday 
lunch meeting. An event like this could end up being important to our 
immediate family, our friends, our children and our grandchildren. The cost 
would depend on the number of attendees. 

3. Bus trip to the NSW Art Gallery to see the Purple House art exhibition 
following on from our guest speaker Sarah Browne’s presentation (see 
OoZoO for 28th September). This would be followed by lunch at a venue to be 
organised – potentially the Mosman Rowers with bus transport provided to 
and from the gallery. 

4. Bus trip to the ANZAC War Memorial at Hyde Park, in line with discussion 
from their curator at our Club meeting this week. 

  

JIGSAW SELLING PLANS 

With Christmas fast approaching we plan to end the year with a strong push for our 
Jigsaw Puzzle fundraising project. What an ideal Christmas gift! Spread the word and 
remember puzzles can be purchased either via our Rotary Club website and a 
Trybooking link, (pay and collect at Mosman Newsagent), or purchased directly from 
the Mosman Newsagent (opposite Mosman High School). 
 
In addition to these normal sales channels we will be selling jigsaws at the Mosman 
Markets on Saturday 4th December (9:00 to 3:00); the Evening Market on 
Thursday 9th (4:30 to 9:00pm) and we will also have a stall at Bridgepoint the last 
weeks of November and early December. Volunteers are required to help sell the 
jigsaws at these locations. Please contact James Humphery to put your name down 
to help. 
 
Approximately 60% of the jigsaws have now been sold, so for those who missed out 
on the pre-lockdown opportunities to purchase, now is the perfect time to buy before 
stocks run out. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

http://wp.mosmanrotary.org.au/


Visit our website: http://www.mosmanrotary.org.au/ 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
16th November – Ian Jackson & Margot Whitfield – Pacific 
Dermatology 

23rd November – Narelle Martin – Bear Cottage, Paediatric 
Palliative Care 

30th November – Jane Jeffes – 2021 Multicultural 
Communications Award Winner 

7th December – Annual General Meeting, Rotary Club of 

Mosman. 

 
 
The Rotary Club of Mosman wishes to thank Kennard’s Storage 
Artarmon for their generous on-going support in providing storage 
for our Club. 

 
Board members  

President: Mark Wallis 
President Elect: James Humphery, Treasurer: Sandy Godfrey, 

Club Service: James Humphery, Secretary: Graeme Robinson+Dom Rabu, 
International Service: Martin Fallows, Youth: Halyna Koscharsky 

Community Service: Liz Alderson, Vocational: Di McKenzie, 
Membership and Fund Raising : Mark Alderson, Public Image: Clare 

Stockdale, Sergeant at Arms: Barry Starr, Immediate Past President and 
Foundation Chair: Richard Vahtrick. 

 
Speaker Coordinator: Ruth Thompson 
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